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WASHINGTON — The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. is saluting former
Department of Veterans Affairs Secretary Dr. David Shulkin for his faithful and dedicated
service to veterans of all generations. He came aboard in 2015 as Undersecretary for Health
as the VA was still reeling from a nationwide crisis in care and access that had rocked
veterans’ confidence a year before. He was retained by President Trump and confirmed as
VA Secretary by the Senate 100-0. Under his tenure, the VA has achieved a host of successes
ranging from increased accountability and transparency to a beefed-up education package
and increases in overall funding and patient satisfaction. “The VFW wishes him and his
family all the best in their futures,” said VFW National Commander Keith Harman.

The nominee to become the next VA Secretary, Navy Rear Adm. (Dr.) Ronny Jackson,
served in Iraq as an emergency physician in charge of resuscitative medicine for a forward
deployed surgical shock trauma platoon, and since 2006, has been the White House
physician for three presidents. Dr. Jackson’s bio does not reflect any experience working
with the VA or with veterans, or managing any organization of size, much less one as
multifaceted as the Department of Veterans Affairs, so the VFW will be closely monitoring
his Senate confirmation process.

“The VFW does, however, recognize his years of faithful service to nation in uniform, and
salutes his willingness to continue serving,” said Harman. “We look forward to working with
him and his staff to continue building upon the progress created by his predecessors,
progress that properly takes care of America’s wounded, ill and injured veterans first.”
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